CITF Report November 2022
Solar Bench

The solar bench is finally installed. When the Baileys checked it out, though, the wifi was not yet
functional. Mike has written to ENGO for instructions on the technological aspects of the bench.

Pollinator Habitat

Under the leadership of Andrew Clovis, the shrub border has been extended with more natives at the

base of the slope, including two buttonbush propagated from locally-collected seed. On the advice of
our soil expert Dylan Holdren, the team also planted a lilac near the Fort Street mowing strip to filter
runoff.

On November 10, a volunteer group organized by Mark Krivchenia collected seed at the habitat to be
shared with the Broughton Preserve.




